Tracy Harris

Quality Assurance Manager

Frito Lay Company

Houston, TX  77965

April 2, 2008

Dear Ms. Harris,

I am writing because I purchased a bag of Frito Scoops on March 15 for my child’s birthday party from HEB in Columbus, TX. Upon opening the bag, I found the “scoops” were flat and stale. 

My daughter was very upset as she was looking forward to “scooping” her cheese dip with these chips. Needless to say, we did not use this product and would appreciate a refund. I can be reached at 555-5555.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Carol McCoskey

